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Indian Affairs DPranch,
Dept. of Citizenship & Immigration,
Ottawa, Ont.

Re: Proposed Fishway

Further to my letter of April 5th, the
Department of Fisheries! survey has been completed
and a linen tracing and paper print of the plan,
together with the Chief bupervisor's letter of May
7th are enclosed. Also enclosed is a copy of my
letter of today's date to Supt. Garrard. The views
the Band with regard to the use of the area by
Fisheries will be forwarded to you when received from
Mr. Garrard.
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W. S. Arneil,
cﬂkﬁindian Commissioner for

Indian Affairs. (RG 10, Volume B066, File 974/30-31-2, pt. 1)
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